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Fire River Announces  
Resignation of Auditor, Certain Directors 

Vancouver, British Columbia, December 24, 2013 Fire River Gold Corp. (TSXV: 
FAU), (OTCQX: FVGCF), (FSE: FWR) (the "Company" or "Fire River") announces the 
resignation of the Company's independent auditor, James Stafford Inc., Chartered 
Accountants. The resignation was not related to any disagreements with Company 
management over the Company's financial statements. 

The Company separately announces that it has received resignations from Fred Sveinson 
and Jacques McMullen, independent directors of the Company.  The Company wishes 
Mr. Sveinson and Mr. McMullen well in their future endeavours. 
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“Blane W. Wilson” 
     
Blane W. Wilson 
President and CEO 
 
For further information, please contact:  

Email: info@firerivergold.com 
Telephone: (775) 401 1183 
www.firerivergold.com 
  
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release 


